
 

Hi Families,  
Who can believe that we’re already in Week Five of term one? 2021 is 
flying by right in front of our eyes.  
 
Over the last few weeks, we’ve had so much happening Camp Australia 
and have so much more coming up. As a lot of you are aware, each week 
we have a free incursion for the children to take part in and it’s so great to 
see everyone getting involved and having such an amazing time.  
 
Please keep an eye out for the information about the handball 
championships coming up. We are so excited for this to start hope you are 
too.  
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